
   
Tuesday 1st April 2025  

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Year 5/6 Jemison Class School Sleepover - Thursday 22nd May 2025  

Following on from the success of the October School Sleepover, we are delighted to inform you the school will 
be hosting another sleepover for Jemison Class on Thursday 22nd May 2025. This event will provide the children 
with another wonderful opportunity to spend time together in a fun and engaging environment.  

The cost for the sleepover is £10, which will cover dinner on Thursday night and breakfast on Friday morning. 
We kindly ask that the payment be made by Friday 8th May via ParentPay. 

Google form Link: https://forms.gle/3BwaUK58RCd8PeF67  

To ensure your child is comfortable during the event, please send them with the following items:  

● Sleeping bag and pillow  

● Comfortable sleepwear  

● Toiletries (toothbrush, toothpaste, etc.)  

● Comfortable clothes to change into for the evening activities (please ensure these are clothes that they 

can get dirty)  

● Clean underwear for the next day  

● Any necessary medication (please inform us if required)  

If you have any concerns or specific information, such as dietary restrictions or medical needs, we ask that you 
notify us on the google form attached under the section ‘Any other information.’  

Additional Parent Meeting  

As this is the second time we will be hosting a sleepover with this class, we will not be holding an additional 
parent meeting for this event. However, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me.  

Mobile phones  

Children are not permitted to bring their mobile phones to school for the Sleepover. If they do need to, then 
these will be kept safe and not given back until the end of the day on Friday 23rd May. The school will contact 
you if there is an emergency.  

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting and hope your child is as excited about the sleepover as we are! 

Kind regards,  

Laura Nwanya  
Year 5/6 Jemison Classteacher/Assistant Headteacher  
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